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Wednesday 21st September 2016

Year 1 outside area
Dear Parents/carers

I am writing to let you know about work being done in the Year 1 outside area next 
week. The outside area will be completely remodelled so will be inaccessible from 
Tuesday 27th September to Friday 30th September. On these days, you will need to 
bring your child to the main entrance of the school for 8.45am and pick them up from 
there at 3.00pm. During the week, children will access other outside areas within the 
school as necessary but otherwise there should be no disruption to their learning. A plan 
of the new area is shown below.

If you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to ask me about it.

Yours sincerely,

R. Edwards

Headteacher


